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October 23, 2017 
 
Dear Local Minor Hockey Representative, 
 
On November 13 - 15, 2017, the City of Quinte West is proud to be hosting “The Eastern Canada 
Cup All-Star Challenge” tournament.  This tournament will team up the most talented Junior Hockey 
players from Ontario, Quebec and the Maritimes to compete in front of various scouts from the NHL, 
NCAA and USPORTS.  The games will be fast paced as the format is 2 – 20 minute halves.  
 
We have worked out a minor hockey package which includes tickets to the 5:30, 7:00 and 8:30 
games.  There will be free entry for any minor hockey player wearing their team jersey and $5 for the 
parent(s) accompanying the player. Tickets must be ordered in advance by the Hockey Team 
Representative so that group seating and payment arrangements can be made.  
 
Not all teams have names yet but they are from 5 leagues: 
The Ontario Junior Hockey League (OJHL), the Northern Ontario Junior Hockey League (NOJHL), 
the Quebec Junior Hockey League (QJHL), the Maritime Hockey League (MHL) & the Central 
Canada Hockey League (CCHL): 
 
Games available are: 
 
Monday, November 13, 2017 
  
5:30 pm  QJHL 2 vs. OJHL Nieuwendyk 
7:00 pm   CCHL 1 vs. OJHL Hawerchuk 
8:30 pm   CCHL 2 vs. OJHL Oates 
 
Tuesday, November 14, 2017  
5:30 pm  OJHL Oates vs. MHL 
7:00 pm   QJHL 1        vs. CCHL 1 
8:30 pm   QJHL 2        vs. CCHL 2 
 
Wednesday, November 15, 2017  
(please note just two games)   

5:30 pm   Semi-Final 2 
7:00 pm   Championship Game  
 

http://www.quintewest.ca/


 
This event is quickly approaching and seats are limited. Please feel free to contact me for further 
information or to book your organization. If possible, please let us know by Wed. Nov. 1.  
 
Email: jenniferr@quintewest.ca 
613 392-2841 x4479 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the Eastern Canada Cup All-Star Challenge. 
 
Best Regards, 

 
 
 
 

Jennifer Rushlow, Tourism Coordinator 
City of Quinte West 
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